

Office of the Governor

MEMORANDUM No.

Series of 2020

TO

ALL CHIEFS OF HOSPITALS

FROM

SUBJECT

TEMPORARY USE OF A PORTION OF DISTRICT HOSPITALS AS

COVID-19 COMMUNITY ISOLATION UNITS

DATE

JULY 10,2020

In view of the continuing influx of returning Overseas Filipino Workers (ROFs) and Locally Stranded Individuals (LSIs) in the Province of Isabela, there is a dire need to utilize some parts of government hospitals to serve as community isolation units to augment existing facilities that were put up by the provincial/city/municipal local governments. This is pursuant to DOH directive.

Relative hereto, you are hereby directed to make the necessary preparations in your respective district hospitals. Identify specific areas which can be utilized as LIGTAS COVID Community Isolation Units compliant to the prescribed specific guidelines of the following:

- 1. DOH Department Memorandum No. 2020-0270 Guidelines in the Certificatin of LIGTAS COVID Community Isolation Units
- 2. Philhealth Circular No. 2020-0012 Guidelines on the COVID-19 Community Benefit Packages (CCIBP).

Due to extreme necessity, it is expected that your respective hospitals shall be ready to accommodate our kababayans in the soonest possible time.

For your immediate compliance.



